
2026 Graduate Development Program – 
Networking & Cyber Security
Our award-winning Graduate Development Program offers fresh graduates a 
chance to embark on their careers by contributing to some of Australia’s most 
significant public infrastructure projects. With access to cutting-edge 
technology and the guidance of our seasoned team, successful candidates will 
engage in addressing unique infrastructure challenges that directly benefit the 
Western Australian community and foster a sustainable future for our state.

The Public Transport Authority (PTA) stands as a leader in delivering world-
class public transport services and solutions. The rapid expansion of Western 
Australia's economy has driven the demand for efficient public transport 
services across the region, resulting in the establishment of Australia's premier 
public transport network and one of the world's most efficient, safe, and eco-
friendly systems.

Meeting the transportation needs of millions demands the expertise and 
commitment of a skilled workforce.

About the role: 
The PTA presents an exciting opportunity for recent graduates or those 
graduating this year (2025), with a major in Cyber Security / Network and 
Security (or equivalent) to join our Graduate Program commencing in February 
2026.

Our Graduate Development Program is a two-year program, with permanent 
placement upon successful completion. The program offers comprehensive 
training, hands-on experience, and the chance to collaborate with the 
professionals responsible for maintaining our world-class public transport 
system. Through rotations within our organisation, you will have the 
opportunity to explore diverse business areas while leveraging cutting-edge 
technology. 

The PTA offers a friendly and professional working environment and a range of 
benefits. For more information on the PTA please visit our website at: 
www.pta.wa.gov.au

Further Information
Please refer to the attachments for further information about each position, the 
Graduate Program and recruitment timelines.

For further information on the role and responsibilities of the position please 
contact Leisel Madison, Graduate Coordinator, on (08) 9326 2909 or email 
DevPrograms@pta.wa.gov.au.

How to Apply 

http://www.pta.wa.gov.au/
mailto://PTAgraduateprogram@pta.wa.gov.au


To apply for the 2026 Graduate Development Program, applicants will have 
completed a relevant Bachelor degree recently, or will complete their studies 
by the end of 2025. 

To be considered for the Graduate Development Program, please attach the 
following:

• A current CV including two references (work-related or university 
lecturer); and

• A copy of your recent academic transcript for all relevant qualifications 
(used to verify your WAM).

At the application form stage you will be asked to state why you are applying 
for this program.

Applicants who are short listed for further assessment will be asked to 
undertake psychometric testing. Course Weighted Average Marks (WAM’s) and 
psychometric testing results will be assessed as part of the application process 
so please ensure you attach your academic transcript. 

Although preference will be given to candidates who are Australian permanent 
residents or are Australian/New Zealand citizens, we may consider candidates 
who possess temporary working visas. Temporary working visas must allow you 
to reside and work full time in Australia for the term of the program.

Please ensure you allow plenty of time to lodge your application as late, pro 
forma or emailed applications will not be accepted.

This selection process will initially be used to fill the above vacancy. Applicants 
assessed as suitable during this selection process may be considered for other 
similar vacancies that occur for up to 12 months. 

The PTA recognises the benefits of a diverse workforce and encourage women 
and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples to apply.


